Saint eter

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

Peter Kershaw

P.O. Box 521

Bristol, TN 37621

Peter,

In your e-mail dated November 14, 2005, you requested that the session process your
transfer to a church in Milwaukee, where your family will be relocating, and that your
family be removed from the rolls of Saint Peter Presbyterian Church.

The session approves your request, and has removed you and your family from our rolls.

Included with this letter is a letter of transfer for your new church in Milwaukee.

Rev. Laurence Windham
Moderator for the Session
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PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

To: The pastor of the church in Milwaukee referenced by Peter Kershaw in his e-mail
dated November 14, 2005

From: The Session of St. Peter Presbyterian Church
Subject: Letter of Transfer

Be it known that Peter Kershaw and his family, upon their request have been removed
from the rolls of Saint Peter Presbyterian Church; that they might transfer to your church.

None of the Kershaws are under the discipline of this church, and so leave us without
censure.

Rev. Laurence Windham
Moderator of the Session
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